From: <u>Salomon, Stephen</u>

To: <u>Smith, Victor</u>; <u>Saah, Donald</u>

Subject: FW: Michigan Official designated to receive advance notification from NRC of certain nuclear shipments

Date: Wednesday, June 13, 2012 3:43:29 PM

Michigan Governor Designee, Captain Thomas Sands, re: Receive Advance Notification of Spent Fuel and Nuclear Waste Shipments

From: Thomas Sands [mailto:sandst@michigan.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, May 09, 2012 11:24 AM

To: Ryan, Michelle

Subject: Re: Michigan Official designated to receive advance notification from NRC of certain nuclear

shipments

Yes I am, the 24 hour number should be listed as the primary/initial contact number.

Thanks

>>> "Ryan, Michelle" <Michelle.Ryan@nrc.gov> 5/9/2012 11:14 AM >>> Dear Captain Sands,

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) is updating information for designated State contacts that receive advance notification of certain shipments of nuclear waste and spent fuel.

This morning Brianna Currin of your staff indicated that you are still the Michigan contact for such notification. Please confirm by return email that you are still the Michigan official to receive such advance notification, and that the contact information below is still correct:

Captain W. Thomas Sands Michigan State Police

Emergency Management & Homeland Security Division 4000 Collins Rd Lansing, MI 48910 (517) 333-5042

24 hours: (517) 241-8000 Fax: (517) 333-4987

Email: SandsT@Michigan.gov

I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Thanks so much.

Michelle

Michelle Ryan

Federal, State, and Tribal Liaison Project Manager, USNRC
Division of Intergovernmental Liaison and Rulemaking (DILR)

Intergovernmental Liaison Branch (ILB)

Michelle.Ryan@nrc.gov
Phone: (301) 415-1071